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Update on TBT publications 
 
 

The following papers have been published so far: 
 
• Hannah ME, Hannah WJ, Hewson S, Hodnett E, Saigal S, Willan A for the 

Term Breech Trial Collaborative Group. Planned caesarean section versus 
planned vaginal birth for breech presentation at term: a randomised multicentre 
trial. The Lancet 2000;356:1375-83.  

• Hannah M, Hannah W, Hodnett E, Chalmers B, Kung R, Willan A, Amankwah 
K, Cheng M, Helewa M, Hewson S, Saigal S, Whyte H, Gafni A, for the Term 
Breech Trial 3-Month Follow-up Collaborative Group. Outcomes at 3 months 
after planned cesarean vs planned vaginal delivery for breech presentation at term: The international 
randomized Term Breech Trial. JAMA 2002;287:1822-31.  

• Su M, McLeod L, Ross S, Willan A, Hannah WJ, Hutton E, Hewson S, Hannah M for the Term Breech 
Trial Collaborative Group. Factors associated with adverse perinatal outcome in the Term Breech Trial. Am 
J Obstet Gynecol 2003;189:740-5. 

 
If you are not a named author on a TBT publication, but you were part of the 
Collaborative Group, you should list the paper in your CV as follows: 

 
Example: Su M, McLeod L, Ross S, Willan A, Hannah WJ, Hutton E, Hewson S, Hannah M for the 
Term Breech Trial Collaborative Group (including Smith JC). Factors associated with adverse 
perinatal outcome in the Term Breech Trial. Am J Obstet Gynecol 2003;189:740-5.  

 
The results of the 2 year follow-up of the baby and mother have been accepted for 
presentation at the Meeting of the Society of Maternal Fetal Medicine (SMFM) in 

New Orleans, USA on February 5, 2004.  The 
abstracts for these presentations will be published 

in the December issue (2003) of the American 
Journal of Obstetrics and Gynecology. Neither the 
Lancet nor JAMA have indicated a wish to publish 

the 2 year follow-up papers and so they will be 
submitted to the American Journal of Obstetrics 
and Gynecology as a follow on from the SMFM 

meeting. We will keep you posted!! 


